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Welcome to the T&R News Alert

CDC Rescinds Order Requiring Negative Pre-Departure COVID-19 Test Prior to Flight to the
uU.s.

Starting at 12:01 a.m. Eastern Time on June 12, 2022, air passengers will not need to get tested

and show the COVID-19 test result or documentation of recovery from COVID-19 prior to

boarding a flight to the U.S.

To read more, click here.

TROW & RAHAL WEBINARS - THIRD FRIDAY OF EVERY MONTH

Please join Trow & Rahal in its monthly webinar on the third Friday of every month from 2:00 -
3:00 pm ET.

Friday, June 17: This Friday, we will discuss immigration updates and upcoming travel outside of
the U.S. and restrictions if an H-1B Cap petition has been filed. Come listen and ask questions
regarding the availability to travel without jeopardizing your status or ability to return to the U.S.
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DCA Live
2032 HR Leadership Lwards

Steve Hamrick and Linda Rahal sponsor and attend the DCA event in Arlington,
VA on June 2, 2022, with HR honoree and valued client, Kadi Cesaire of The
Atlantic Council.

Find us on Facebook! Visit our Website! Follow us on LinkedIn!
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